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Opioid addiction has tripled in the last 25 years, now
affecting over 35 million people worldwide. Recurrence
rates remain high, and opioid research has been largely
limited by stigma, social disparities, and regulatory
barriers. This Special Issue invites cutting-edge
research from across the continuum from molecular
mechanisms to translational clinical approaches.
Relevant topics include the use of hyperbaric oxygen for
opioid withdrawal in animal and human experiments, as
well as findings from complementary, alternative, and
integrative research projects. While molecular level
research is a priority, mixed-methods patient research
findings are also welcome. This Special Issue is
supervised by Dr. Matt Layton, assisted by our ’s
Assistant Editor Dr. Poppy Gardiner (Washington State
University).  
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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